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BOM Meeting April 2018 

 

 New taps needed in extension as taps installed are not turning 

off and there is an issue with wasting water. 

 Board Members discussed school Child Risk Assessment. Board 

ratified the risk assessment. 

 Revised School Safety Statement ratified. 

 Revised Administration of Medicines policy ratified. 

 New policy on Intimate Care and Toileting ratified. This policy 

would be shared with parents of new junior infants for 

September and every year following would form part of 

enrolment documents. 

 Sponsored Walk Sunday 17
th

 June 

 Minister Richard Briton will visit the school on Friday 4
th

 May 

to view new extension. 

 Child Protection/Anti- Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board 

minuted. 


